
 

Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting of 26 June 2003 

12. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The Committee received correspondence from: 
 
 (a) Independent Fisheries Ltd - conveying the appreciation of the company for the extension of 

Jubilee Street. 
 
 (b) Canterbury Employers Chamber of Commerce - Parking Strategy 
 
  Copies of correspondence from the Chief Executive, Mr Peter Townsend and a reply by the 

Chairman were tabled for the information of members. 
 
 (c) Environment Canterbury - November 2004 Bus Service Review 
 
  Information from Environment Canterbury  was tabled in respect to the review and it was noted 

that it was intended that a report be brought to the July 2003 meeting of the Committee on this 
topic. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


